
Information  
   

  

Councillor Name and Role on Outside Body (for example, Observer, Trustee, Director):- 
Councillor Cheryl Little 
Email 
cllr.clittle@fylde.gov.uk 

Period this report covers (date) 
Jan - May 2020 
Name of Outside Body 
HLF Fairhaven  
How often does the organisation meet? 
Three monthly 
How often have you attended? 
all 
What are the key issues arising for Fylde Borough Council 
Overseeing the progress 
Examples of issues could be those that may affect decisions regarding budget setting, 
challenges for residents, policy changes that affect partnership working etc 
- 
Who did you inform of these issues within Fylde Borough Council? 
Paul Walker/Leadership Board 
In the light of these meetings, is it worthwhile for the Council to continue to have a 
representative/representatives on this body? 
YES 
Any further comments? 
Regular updates are provided to the group and to the committee on progress of the project.  
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Outside Bodies - Member Reporting Form  

Details  

Councillor Name and Role on Outside Body  

Cllr. Raymond Thomas  - for Fylde Borough Council – Representative. 

 

Email:- cllr.rthomas@fyde.gov.uk 

Period this report covers (date):-  Jan 2020- April 2020 

Name of Outside Body:- Lytham Town Trust  

How often does the organisation meet? And how often have you attended?:-  

Every Quarter – Attended the two Meetings. Last one Virtual 

Key issues arising for Fylde Borough Council:-  

 Lytham Hall and the Assembly Rooms , Lytham – their Management and Use. 

Lytham Hall:  On going work continued with restoration, electrical and drainage surveys, including          
good progress to raise funding for the 1km main drive to the Hall. The Friends of Lytham Hall 
continue to donate to refurbishment. Upgrade of software for the office computers has also taken 
place. 

Assembly Rooms : Due to the Pandemic – the normal events and use of the new Library and 
communal area and Ribble Room through March has been curtailed in accordance with Government 
guidance being a charitable trust. Previous to this the Library was operating successfully, and the 
automatically opening door for the disabled at the rear has been installed 

 

Who did you inform of these issues within Fylde Borough Council?:-    

T and L Chair. 

In the light of these meetings, is it worthwhile for the Council to continue to have a 
representative/representatives on this body?:-  

Yes – absolutely. 

 

 

Any further comments?:-  No 
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